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Dear Valued Stakeholder, 

Over the last 18 months, WECC has transitioned Compliance Monitoring and Enforcement Program 

(CMEP) activities to Align and the Secure Evidence Locker (SEL). These tools modernize and 

harmonize support for the CMEP across the ERO Enterprise. They also replace legacy tools, including 

webCDMS. 

With this transition, we are retiring registered entity access to webCDMS in the United States effective 

December 1, 2022. We will use Align for all ongoing and future CMEP activities in this jurisdiction. 

Our activities in Canada and Mexico are not affected. 

If you haven’t already, we encourage you to review any data and evidence stored for your entity 

within webCDMS and download any files needed before retirement. A how-to guide is available on 

our Align page. 

After December 1, we will continue to manage records remaining in webCDMS in accordance with our 

retention policy and the NERC Rules of Procedure. 

Please contact align@wecc.org if you have questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kim Israelsson 

Director, Oversight Planning & Analysis 

https://www.wecc.org/Administrative/webCDMS%20Document%20Download%20Guide.pdf
https://www.wecc.org/Pages/Align.aspx
mailto:align@wecc.org

